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VOTER REGISTRATION  

Town Clerk Lucia B. Longhurst of Norton reminds residents that 

Wednesday, October 17, 2018 is the deadline to register to vote if they 

want to participate in the State Election to be held Tuesday, November 6, 

2018. 

 Persons who are United States Citizens, residents of Massachusetts, 

and who will be at least 18 years old on or before October 17th are eligible 

to register.  Those meeting these qualifications who have a Massachusetts 

Driver’s License can submit their registration online at 

www.RegisterToVoteMA.com or may come into Town Hall to register at 70 

E. Main Street. 

EARLY VOTING 

 Early Voting will be taking place from Monday, October 22, 2018 thru 

Friday, November 2, 2018 at Norton Town Hall, 70 East Main Street. 

 The hours will be Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday 8:30 am – 4:30 

pm., Thursday 8:30 am until 7:30 pm and Friday 8:30 am – 12:30 pm 
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